
ABBOTS HALL OUT OF SCHOOL CLUB 

BOOKING SESSIONS 

 

When you book session with the out of school club, any changes to the 
booking must be received by the club manager four weeks before the date of 
the change, either in writing or email. 

If it is just a change of days within the same week, then that will be at the 
managers discretion due to staffing and numbers of children already attending 
sessions booked. 

All sessions booked will require full payment unless we receive the full length 
of notice for any sessions. 

If children are away due to illness, then the sessions will require full payment. 

If you are planning a Holiday please give the club as much notice as possible. 

If you could let the club know of any changes either via Text, Phone, email or in 
person.  
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